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Report No. —35_
Council - Seft 35 23 .

Subject: FW: 15 storey building on Bathurst/Rutherford plazi

From: yakov milner [mailto:yaacovmilner@hctmail.com K
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2012 8:51 AM

To: Caputo, Mary; Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: re: 15 storey building on Bathurst/Rutherford plaza , file: op.11.013 and z.11.044

Date: Sep 10, 2012
Dear Sir/Madam,

| am sending the letter to express my opinion regarding the attempt to build 15-storey condo building on the plaza
Bathurst/Rutherford. Here are brief summary of negative points that will in result of this build:

1. Traffic concern, even today the place is very busy, plaza parking always full, George Kirby Street (where | am
living) constantly used as a parking area to offload the plaza parking load.

2. [t will increase the noise in the area

3. It will decrease the safety on adjacent street (George Kirby)

4. It will definitely lead to decreasing of my property value.

I am definitely against this project and would like to see here similar structures that already build on the plaza or
may be more parking spots.

:fi;ank You in advance
Yakov Milner
22 George Kirby Street

905-832-8318



